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2025–26 PRE-BUDGET SUBMISSIONS 

The Albanese Government is inviting individuals, businesses, and community groups to submit 
their ideas and priorities for the 2025–26 Budget. 

The Government places significant importance on receiving submissions in developing its 
budget policies and strategy. It is vital that policy development is informed by as wide a range of 
views as possible. 

In order to allow views to feed into the Budget process, interested parties should lodge 
submissions by Friday 31 January 2024. 

Further information is available on the Treasury website. 
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